
Staff Report 
March 14, 2023 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the Town Council 

FROM: Merrill Buck, Town Engineer 

RE: Presentation to Council on Street Pavement Condition and Needs 

Recommendation 

Receive an information-only, power-point presentation from the Town Engineer on the condition 

of the Town’s streets.  The presentation will discuss resurfacing options that the Town can 

make, both in terms of budget and treatment selection, and the results that those choices will 

have, over time, on the overall street network’s pavement condition.  
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